
 

 
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to 

each student’s success in learning within 
a responsive and safe environment. 

 

 

  

Modification to this document is not permitted without prior written consent from the Greater Victoria School District. 
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POLICY 1150 
 
 
COMMUNICATIONS POLICY 
 
The Board of Education is committed to the principle of open, two-way 
communication with its internal and external publics.  In accordance with this 
commitment, the Board Chair and Superintendent have the shared responsibility 
for maintaining on-going communications with stakeholder groups and the 
community.  While areas of responsibility overlap, typically the Board Chair has 
jurisdiction over political communications, and the Superintendent has 
jurisdiction over the operational communications. 
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